A Phase IV RIP has been submitted to MADEP Northeast Regional Office and Brookline COH and BOH as of November 30, 2004 for the property located at 275 Boylston Street in Brookline (RTN 3-2346).  The remedy selected for a gasoline release at the property is Monitored Natural Attenuation since it has been demonstrated that the source is removed and residuals are decreasing naturally with time.  Please call Mr. Richard Stromberg, Project LSP at LFR Levine Fricke (781) 356-7300 for further information.

